
17/11/2018 

MR Christopher Martin 
1 / 21A Cohen ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
chriscmartin01@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am strongly opposed to this proposed development. The proposal is completely out of scale 
and out of character with the surrounding neighbourhood. It will have significant negative 
impacts on the environment as a result of increased noise, traffic and waste as a consequence 
of crowding up to 126 people into these 2 lots. The proposal will severely compromise the 
amenity of the area for current and future residents of Fairlight. 

Sent: 17/11/2018 7:31:33 AM
Subject: Online Submission


